
Quite simply think again about your proposed development plans for Grappenhall, Appleton Thorn and 
Walton.We object vehemently to any such plans and urge you to leave our beautiful local countryside for us and 
future generations to enjoy. The thought of the impact of more traffic and the strain on local resources is 
appalling. Please do not ruin the jewel in Warrington's crown. 
Please listen to the local people and know what they want. 
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